25 Adelaide Street East, Toronto, Ontario M5C 1H3 (416) 362-1441

November 22, 1973.

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein, 3300 North 56th Street, Lincoln, Nebraska, 68507, U.S.A.

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your listeners letter of November 17, 1973.

This letter will confirm reception of Radio Station CFTR on November 17, 1973 at 680 KHz between 9:20 p.m. and 9:45 pm Central Standard Time.

I hope you have enjoyed listening to Radio Station CFTR and hope that you may receive us again in the near future.

Yours truly,

R. H. Turnpenny, Vice President and Director of Engineering.